
You may have heard!:
This month, May 2018, the EU law on data protection is changing. To 
bring us in line with these changes we want to make sure you know 

where you stand on data protection and staying in touch with 
news about my work.

 
What data do we hold?

 I  hold your name and email address and will never share or pass your 
information to any 3rd party organisations. 

If you make contact online and leave your phone number, this will only 
ever be used to contact you to discuss your enquiry and again will 

never be shared with any 3rd party organisations.

What will we send you?
 I will send you information about my new work and shows and events I 

am participating in.
I will never bombard you with emails, but make contact a few times 

each year to stay in touch.

How to stop hearing from us?
There is an 'Unsubscribe' button at the bottom of newsletters I send. By 
clicking this button you will be unsubscribed from our mailing list and all 

communication with Sally Dunham will stop.  
 

What do you have to do?
Absolutely nothing! If you choose to stay subscribed with 

myself, Sally Dunham you will continue to receive updates and exciting 
news about my work and shows.  

 
 

With best wishes, Sally Dunham


